
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL – CONTRACTED SERVICES 

Closed June 14, 2011 

 

District issued three requests for proposal for supplemental contracted services.  The results 

are as follows: 

RFP #11-06 District Plumbing Services  

One vendor, The Bosworth Company, submitted a proposal for the ECISD RFP #11-06 District 

Plumbing Services.   

We are recommending the contract for the District Plumbing Services to be awarded to The 
Bosworth Company. 
 
 
RFP #11-05 District Mechanical Services  
 
One vendor, The Bosworth Company, submitted a proposal for the ECISD RFP #11-05 District 
Mechanical Services. 
 
We are recommending the contract for the District Mechanical Services to be awarded to The 
Bosworth Company. 
 
 
RFP #11-04 District Electrical Services  
One vendor, Dennard Electric, Inc, submitted a proposal for the ECISD RFP #11-04 District 
Electrical Services. 
 
We are recommending the contract for the District Electrical Services to be awarded to 
Dennard Electric, Inc. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Rebecca Mull, RTSBA 
Director of Purchasing 
 


